From: Anne Millhollen

To: Exhibits SHOUS
Subject: | support HB 2916 A
Date: Monday, April 29, 2019 8:37:41 AM

Dear Representatives,

I strongly support HB 2916 A which expands transitional housing accommodations permitted
inside the urban growth boundary. We have a shelter crisis in Lane County. The addition of
structures like huts, pods, tepees, yurts, or tents can help with the shortage of shelter options
for those who are unhoused. If people who are unhoused are provided with stable, legal
transitional shelter, they will be better able to connect with the support services they need.

Sincerely yours,
Anne Millhollen
2685 Benson Lane
Eugene, OR 97408
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